
Hello, my name is Selim Zoorob, I am from the United States. I currently reside in California and have 

recently graduated from UC Riverside with a bachelor's (BS) degree in physics with a concentration in 

biophysics. 

During my time at CERN, I had the opportunity to work with the amazing team that is VITO at ISOLDE, 

where I worked on the setup of the ZULF-RD-NMR project and have assisted the team during beam-time 

in the liquid beta-NMR studies of the interaction of Na and K cations with DNA G-quadruplex structures. 

I have enjoyed working with the group as everyone is passionate and knowledgeable about their 

respective fields in physics. My favourite moments would be the lunch times that we had together as we 

got to know each other. 

There is a long list of people I would like to thank for allowing me to realize my lifelong dream of 

interning at CERN, but I would like to specially thank the NSF (National Science Foundation), Dr. Philip 

Rubin from GMU and CERN for making this internship possible; and Dr. Magdalena Kowalska for hosting 

me in the VITO group. 


